

Department of Police

Robert J. Ziarnik Chief of Police

April 18, 1989

Sheriff Richard Artison Milwaukee County Sheriff's Department 821 West State Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear Sheriff Artison:

On behalf of the Milwaukee Police Department, may I express my sincere appreciation for the recent efforts extended by Sergeant David Czsyz of your Department. Sergeant Czsyz worked closely with members of the Special Investigation Unit of the Vice Control Division during several highly sensitive investigations.

I would especially like to thank Sergeant Czsyz for his technical assistance in these investigations. The very nature of these investigations required not only an investigative ability, but a willingness to sacrifice personal needs that exceed normal demands of the service. Sergeant Czsyz far surpassed these expectations and he performed in a highly effective and professional manner.

Sergeant Czsyz's efforts clearly demonstrated the cooperative nature necessary for today's effective, coordinated law enforcement effort. His exemplary behavior represented you and your fine Department well.

Please convey my personal appreciation to Sergeant Czsyz.

Sincerely,

ROBERT J. ZIARNIK CHIEF OF POLICE

CRAIG V. HASTING
CAPTAIN OF POLICE
VICE CONTROL DIVISION

RJZ/CVH/js